








1. Insert a dowel (#A) into  
    the top hole on each end 
    of the headboard (#1).

2. Insert the other end of  
   the dowels (#A) into the 
   pre-drilled holes along  
   the top of the right/left  
   headboard legs (#2,3). 

Make sure to insert the sides of the 
headboard (#1) into the designated 
slots along the legs (#2,3).

Note: Left and right is determined  
by facing the front of the head- 
board in its upright position.

1. Insert a bolt (#B) into the top 
   holes located on the outer  
   sides of the legs (#2,3). Then 
   apply a wood button (#G) 
   onto those bolts.

2. Prepare 4 bolt assemblies by first inserting a  
    lock washer (#D) onto the bolt (#C) then a flat 
    washer (#E) onto that same bolt (#C), in that  
    order. Insert the prepared bolts into the holes 
    along the inner sides of the headboard (#1).



1. Insert a dowel (#A) into  
    the top hole on each end 
    of the footboard (#4).

2. Insert the other end of  
   the dowels (#A) into the 
   pre-drilled holes along  
   the top of the right/left  
   footboard legs (#5,6). 

Make sure to insert the sides of the 
headboard (#1) into the designated 
slots along the legs (#2,3).

Note: Left and right is determined  
by facing the front of the foot- 
board in its upright position.

1. Insert a bolt (#B) into the top 
    holes located on the outer  
    sides of the legs (#5,6). Then 
    apply a wood button (#G) 
    onto those bolts.

2. Prepare 4 bolt assemblies by first inserting a  
    lock washer (#D) onto the bolt (#C) then a flat 
    washer (#E) onto that same bolt (#C), in that  
    order. Insert the prepared bolts into the holes 
    along the inner sides of the footboard (#4).



1. Hook the ends of the  
    side rails (#7) into the 
    slots along the head- 
    board/footboard legs.

2. Align the brackets (#J) to each 
    rail end and footboard/head- 
    board. Insert 4 screws (#I) into 
    each bracket and secure using 
    a Phillips screwdriver.

2. Insert a screw  
    (#H) into each  
    end of the slats 
    (#8). Secure  
    using a Phillips  
    screwdriver.

1. Insert the threaded  
    ends of the slat  
    support legs (#9)  
    into the pre-drilled  
    holes along the sides 
    of the slats (#8).

ASSEMBLY IS COMPLETED











1. Insert a dowel (#A) into  
    the top hole on each end 
    of the headboard (#1).

2. Insert the other end of  
   the dowels (#A) into the 
   pre-drilled holes along  
   the top of the right/left  
   headboard legs (#2,3). 

Make sure to insert the sides of the 
headboard (#1) into the designated 
slots along the legs (#2,3).

Note: Left and right is determined  
by facing the front of the head- 
board in its upright position.

1. Insert a bolt (#B) into the top 
    holes located on the outer  
    sides of the legs (#2,3). Then 
    apply a wood button (#G) 
    onto those bolts.

2. Prepare 4 bolt assemblies by first inserting a lock  
    washer (#D) onto the bolt (#C) then a flat washer  
    (#E) onto that same bolt (#C), in that order. Insert 
    the prepared bolts into the holes along the inner  
    sides of the headboard (#1).



1. Insert a dowel (#A) into  
    the top hole on each end 
    of the footboard (#4).

2. Insert the other end of  
    the dowels (#A) into the 
    pre-drilled holes along  
    the top of the right/left  
    footboard legs (#5,6). 

Make sure to insert the sides of the 
headboard (#1) into the designated 
slots along the legs (#2,3).

Note: Left and right is determined  
by facing the front of the foot- 
board in its upright position.

1. Insert a bolt (#B) into the top 
    holes located on the outer  
    sides of the legs (#5,6). Then 
    apply a wood button (#G) 
    onto those bolts.

2. Prepare 4 bolt assemblies by first inserting a  
    lock washer (#D) onto the bolt (#C) then a flat 
    washer (#E) onto that same bolt (#C), in that  
    order. Insert the prepared bolts into the holes 
    along the inner sides of the footboard (#4).



1. Hook the ends of the  
    side rails (#7) into the 
    slots along the head- 
    board/footboard legs.

2. Align the brackets  
    (#J) to each rail end  
    and footboard/head- 
    board. Insert 4 screws 
    (#I) into each bracket  
    and secure using a  
    Phillips screwdriver.

1. Insert the threaded  
    ends of the slat  
    support legs (#9)  
    into the pre-drilled  
    holes along the  
    sides of the slats (#8).

2. Insert a screw  
    (#H) into each  
    end of the slats 
    (#8). Secure  
    using a Phillips  
    screwdriver.

ASSEMBLY IS COMPLETED











1. Insert a dowel (#A) into  
    the top hole on each end 
    of the headboard (#1).

2. Insert the other end of  
   the dowels (#A) into the 
   pre-drilled holes along  
   the top of the right/left  
   headboard legs (#2,3). 

Make sure to insert the sides of the  
headboard (#1) into the designated  
slots along the legs (#2,3).

Note: Left and right is determined 
by facing the front of the head- 
board in its upright position.

1. Insert a bolt (#B) into the top 
   holes located on the outer  
   sides of the legs (#2,3). Then 
   apply a wood button (#G) 
   onto those bolts.

2. Prepare 4 bolt assemblies by first  
    inserting a lock washer (#D) onto  
    the bolt (#C) then a flat washer  
    (#E) onto that same bolt (#C), in  
    that order. Insert the prepared  
    bolts into the holes along the inner 
    sides of the headboard (#1).



1. Insert a dowel (#A) into  
   the top hole on each end 
   of the footboard (#4).

2. Insert the other end of  
    the dowels (#A) into the 
    pre-drilled holes along  
    the top of the right/left  
    footboard legs (#5,6). 

Make sure to insert the sides of the 
headboard (#1) into the designated 
slots along the legs (#2,3).

Note: Left and right is determined 
by facing the front of the foot- 
board in its upright position.

1. Insert a bolt (#B) into the top 
    holes located on the outer  
    sides of the legs (#5,6). Then 
    apply a wood button (#G) 
    onto those bolts.

2. Prepare 4 bolt assemblies by first inserting a  
    lock washer (#D) onto the bolt (#C) then a flat 
    washer (#E) onto that same bolt (#C), in that  
    order. Insert the prepared bolts into the holes 
    along the inner sides of the footboard (#4).
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    side rails (#7) into the  
    slots along the head- 
    board/footboard legs.

#J

2. Align the brackets (#J) to each 
    rail end and footboard/head- 
    board. Insert 4 screws (#I) into 
    each bracket and secure using 
    a Phillips screwdriver.

#4

1. Insert the threaded  
    ends of the slat support 
    legs (#9) into the pre- 
    drilled holes along the  
    sides of the slats (#8).

2. Insert a screw  
    (#H) into each  
    end of the slats  
    (#8). Secure  
    using a Phillips  
    screwdriver.

ASSEMBLY IS COMPLETED
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